
English  
We have continued our book ‘The Lost Happy Endings’ by Carol Ann Duffy this week. The      
children have been learning about personification, similes and noun phrases and writing a 
description of a walk in the woods, ready to write their own stories next week.  
Maths 
This week in Maths we have focused on adding and subtracting 4 digit numbers. The children 
have done incredibly well with this! I am very proud of their reasoning skills and problem 
solving skills.   
RE 
We had a fantastic lesson in RE this week, where we looked at the Buddhist story of the injured 
swan. The children loved learning about the themes and teachings behind the story. 

Homework  - Thank you to all of you who have completed the half termly homework. It is so 
lovely to see such happy faces with their cooking! During our lesson on Monday 17th October, we 
will be looking at these photos. Please send in a photo to the office, bring it in on a memory stick 
or print a photo of them cooking or baking to go into their Science books. The deadline for this is 
Monday 17th October. 

For Maths this week, please complete the addition and subtraction problems on MyMaths.  

Complete the reading comprehension in the homework books.  

There is a set of spellings in homework books to be completed.  

Do continue to practise timestables this term! 

I hope you all have a restful weekend. Miss Mitchell, Mrs Ross and Mr Peluso  Year 5 Team  

Dates 

Half term - Monday 24th October 2022 – 
Friday 28th October 

Return to school – Monday 31st October.  

Remembrance Service - Friday 11th Novem-
ber 2022 – 11.00am 

Inset day – Friday 25th November.  

Year 5 Homework letter  
Friday 7th October 2022 

We had a brilliant trip to Mercers Lake last week. There are photos on the website 
for you to see!  There is also a selection of photos at the bottom of this newsletter. 


